
FACTS Tuition Enrollment Information 
For Current Families 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
     St. Frances Cabrini will once again be working with FACTS Management Company 

to manage the tuition payment program that is currently offered.  THE PARISH AND 

SCHOOL OFFICES WILL NO LONGER BE ACCEPTING PAYMENTS.  ALL 

PAYMENT PLANS MUST BE PAID DIRECTLY TO FACTS.  The tuition office will be 

electronically re-enrolling your payment plan for the 2020-2021 school year, based on 

the current plan that you have.  Your account will be available to review after April 20, 

2020.  

     When we re-enroll your account everything will be exactly that same as you had for 

the 2019-2020 school year, same contact information, same passwords, how you want 

your bills sent to you, banking information and payment plans.  The only thing that will 

change is your agreement number; FACTS will provide you with this new number.  

Once this is completed you will receive an e-mail or letter from FACTS letting you know 

that the account is available to review.   Please review the information, if you need to 

make changes please contact the tuition office or FACTS to complete the change.  

Please remember to use your new agreement number when accessing your account or 

making payment to FACTS for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

Thanks you for your cooperation, in making this program a success.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact the tuition office at (313) 381-5601.   

 

Sincerely, 

St. Frances Cabrini 

Tuition Office 


